West Ga. Bass Club tournament
proceeds benefit animal shelter

The folks at Randolph
County Animal Shelter are
so excited to have a wonder-
ful friend like Bobbie Childs.
Bobbie’s husband, Rickey, died
a few years ago. He loved ani-
mals and fishing. Ms. Bobbie
wanted his legacy to live on.
West Georgia Bass Club asked
her about having a tournament
and what charity they would
like to donate to. And so, Rick-
ey Child’s Fishing Tournament
started with West Georgia Bass
Club for RCAS.

This year Aug. 8 was the
2nd Annual Rickey Childs
Tournament with Michael
Smith and Charlie Williams
as winners. On Aug. 21
Ms. Bobbie and Gail Cash
brought donations to RCAS.
An anonymous donor gave
Ms. Bobbie $1,000 to buy
food and supplies for the ani-
mals and donated a check for
$1,000. West Georgia Bass
Club raised $1,300 cash to be
donated as well.

Randolph County Animal
Shelter appreciatesall they did to
raise the donations in Mr. Rick-
ey’s memory. The RCAS staff
cannot thank them enough.
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RCAS director of operations April Richardson (center) accepts the donations
from Gail Cash (left) and Bobbie Childs.




